
 
  

Fredericton, New Brunswick 

Canada 

 

sends greetings and congratulations to the 

 

University of Victoria 

 Victoria, British Columbia 

 

on the occasion of the Installation of 

 

Dr. Kevin Hall 
 

as its 

 

Eighth President and Vice-Chancellor 

 

on the twenty-eighth day of September 

in the year Two Thousand and Twenty-one 

 

             

            

 Dawn Russell 

 President and Vice-Chancellor 


